

-----Original Message-----
From: Rob Lowther 
Sent: 10 December 2014 08:54
To: Bob Neville
Cc: Jackie Fitzsimons; Rozinah Shah; Sean Gregory
[bookmark: _GoBack]Subject: FW: CRITIQUE OF TRAFFIC STATEMENT/ APP 14/01762/ F- SPE

Bob,

It seems that the applicant is somewhat confused as to the role of our service area in responding to planning consultations. The critique of the traffic survey and traffic management arrangements seem to revolve around issues of highway safety and highway capacity. Surely these are matters for Oxfordshire County Councils Highway Liaison Officers.

The only issue that may impinge is that of air quality related to traffic levels. I believe that this issue was considered by Sean when the previous application was submitted.

Rob Lowther
ASB Manager

-----Original Message-----
From: brenda marven  
Sent: 10 December 2014 08:18
To: Jackie Fitzsimons; Rozinah Shah
Cc: Rob Lowther; Andy Preston
Subject: RE: CRITIQUE OF TRAFFIC STATEMENT/ APP 14/01762/ F- SPE

Dear All,

Please find our Traffic Consultant's Critique of the above-referenced Application.

This Critique demonstrates that you are internally basing your decisions on information and criteria that is false and misleading.

Therefore, we insist that :

1) you look at this Critique

2) you look at the recently modified Planning Statement ( as per
    Bob Neville's memo to the Applicant's assistant on Dec 3,2014)

3) you make new and appropriate consultation regarding NOISE,NUISANCE,
    HEALTH & SAFETY, POLLUTION , LOSS OF AMENITY ,  AND FINALLY,
    TRAFFIC.

It is unbelievable that Cherwell District Council is not defending the majority of those residents of Swalcliffe, Sibford Ferris, and to a lesser extent Tadmarton who will all suffer from an increase in traffic up to 80-90 %  and Geoffrey Arnold is finding " No Objection " whilst he found Objection initially with the last Application !

Please realise that this Application is in the wrong area. It needs to be  away from the villages, away from any direct neighbors. The traffic cannot come through the Conservation Area villages.Cherwell should be looking at ALTERNATIVE LOCATIONS ON THE PLANNING UNIT.

Regards.

Brenda Vandamme

